
APPENDIX EC/25 

From: Esther, Chan  

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 9:00 AM 

To: Gokcan Algul  

Subject: RE: Review Premises Licence - Alaturca Lounge, The Lodge, Kingsbury 

Road, NW9 9HA 

Dear Mr Algul,  

Further to my email on 18 April 2024, please could you contact me to make the 

necessary arrangements to collect the requested CCTV footage. I am available to 

collect the footage from the venue today or you are welcome to send the footage via 

Egress. 

https://www.egress.com/ 

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Regulatory Services 

Brent Council 

 

From: Esther, Chan  

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 8:16 AM 

To: Gokcan Algul  

Subject: RE: Review Premises Licence - Alaturca Lounge, The Lodge, Kingsbury 

Road, NW9 9HA 

Dear Mr Algul, 

Thank you for your reply. 

Please can you save the requested footages on a USB stick and I will collect this 

from you on Wednesday 24 April 2024. 

You can hand deliver the USB stick to me in person at Brent Civic Centre or I can 

visit the premises to collect it. 

Kind Regards 

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Regulatory Services 



Brent Council 

From: Gokcan Algul  

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:45 PM 

To: Esther, Chan  

Subject: Re: Review Premises Licence - Alaturca Lounge, The Lodge, Kingsbury 

Road, NW9 9HA 

How i can send you  

Sent from Outlook for iOS 

________________________________________ 

From: Esther, Chan  

Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:42:10 PM 

To: Gokcan Algul  

Cc: Licensing Police  

Subject: RE: Review Premises Licence - Alaturca Lounge, The Lodge, Kingsbury 

Road, NW9 9HA  

Dear Mr Algul, 

Please find attached letter, which requires your immediate attention. 

Kind Regards  

Esther Chan 

Licensing Inspector 

Regulatory Services 

Brent Council 

 


